
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                            January, 2024 

 

 Praise the Lord, God has been opening some exciting doors for ministry in Liberia! One of these doors 

is the opportunity to ship a literature container to Liberia when we head to the field.  

 

     As we near the 50% mark of our needed support, we have been able to begin planning the logistics for this 

outreach opportunity. We will be partnering with various ministries to ship Bibles and other outreach 

materials to the field, as well as collecting donated books and schooling materials. The exciting part of this is 

that the outreach and ministry opportunities for using these materials in Liberia are practically endless!  

 

     In 2022, we were able to distribute nearly 23,000 John and Romans Bibles in the streets of Liberia's capital 

city in less than four hours! Liberians are truly hungry for Spiritual things, and eagerly accept and read religious 

literature. Evangelistic outreach utilizing Bibles and other Gospel literature is only limited to the amount that 

can be shipped, and only God knows the promising potential that these outreaches present! 

 
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     The first part of this wonderful opportunity is sourcing the container so that we can begin to collect these 

materials. We will be purchasing our own container, and building our own shipping pallets that will be 

reconstructed as bookshelves on the other end of their transit. These options will allow for the best continued 

stewardship of the Lord’s resources. 

 

     We are seeking to raise $5,000 to cover the purchase of the container and the materials to build the pallets 

so that we can begin gathering the resources to fill the container. Please pray that God will continue to guide 

and provide as we seek to make the most of these opportunities, and please consider personally investing in 

this opportunity to reach Liberians with the Gospel!  

 

 


